December 22, 1977

R.A. Grant, Director Employee Relations University of British Columbia CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Mr. Grant:

In response to your letter of December 9, 1977 concering dues deductions for non-members of the A.U.C.E. bargaining unit please be advised that arrangements have been made with Miss Elisabeth Bouscholte and the treasurer of Local 1.

This letter shall service as confirmation that her arrangement with us is not a deviation of the Collective Agreement.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron for the AUCE Local 1 Greievance

Comittee

/ cc AUCE 1